
Dear Sir, 
  
I fail to see how Australia Post can justify the price rises that will occur in 2010. I strongly 
object to this future price rise by Australia Post. I will  keep my objection simple.  
  
For ten years, between 1992 and 2002 the basic postage rate remained unchanged at 45 
cents. 
  
For six years, between 2003 and 2008, the basic postage rate was 50 cents. 
  
By 2009  the basic postage rate increased to 55 cents.  
  
Now we are confronted by another increase of 5 cents, taking the basic postage rate to 60 
cents. 
  
I fail to see how can Australia Post can justify their proposal to incease the rate in twelve 
months! 
  
Yours sincerely 
Mostyn B. Mills 
Blackmans Bay Tasmania 7052 
 


